
From: Tyler Banick <tyler.banick@cn.ca> 
Date: April 18, 2024 at 12:51:58 PM PDT 
To: Margo Wagner <mwagner@cariboord.ca> 
Subject: CN |  Investing in the Network | BC Work Schedule 
Reply-To: Tyler Banick <tyler.banick@cn.ca> 

  
  
Dear Chair Wagner, 
  
At CN, we prioritize investing in our network to better serve our customers and drive growth in the 
North American economy. 
 
Every year, we prioritize the replacement, enhancement, and maintenance of key track infrastructure 
to improve the safety, resiliency, and capacity of our network. 
 
With the arrival of spring, our Engineering crews have already begun working safely and efficiently on 
these network improvements. Most of the work will take place over the summer. Your communities and 
roads may see an influx of people supporting lodging, restaurants, and shopping. We will have managers 
on site with the crews. Furthermore, we will have fire prevention equipment on board with the teams to 
ensure the safety of the crews and communities. 
 
Please see attached for our calendar highlighting the planned upgrades to the CN network in British 
Columbia with dates. 
  
Rest assured; we remain committed to serving the customers in your communities throughout these 
network upgrades. 
  
Hope to see you at FCM in June in Calgary. 
 
Stay safe, 
  

 

Tyler W. Banick (He/Him) 

Manager, Public Affairs | British Columbia 
Stakeholder Relations 
C: 587-334-6936 | CN Emergencies 24/7 – 1-800-465-9239 

 


